
Submission from Hall’s Pig Farm to Consultation on Phoenix Energy Gas 

Conveyance Licence Extension Proposal 

 

To whom it may concern  

 

Regarding the application to extend the gas network area, I am in full support of all 

areas being extended.  

It is ideal for residential and commercial properties to obtain gas connectivity, The 

potential for renewable gas generators and providers to supply gas to the network is 

game changing for the whole of Northern Ireland, with regards to energy security, 

Road to Zero carbon pathway and economic benefits by creating a local industry and 

create cost savings to consumers.  

 

 


